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.January 24, 1994 

Remmington Arms Inc. 
Product Service Division 
14 Hoefler Ave. 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Attention: Mr. Fred Martin 

Dear Sir: 
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On the evening of November 7, 1993, I returned to my camp trailer from my deer stand and 
explained to my two friends about the safety on my gun jamming. While I was showing 
them what it had done, my gun went off sending a bullet through my travel trailer and into 
my friend's 1993 Ford Explorer. We all were very fortunate that something more serious 
did not happen. I have been told that Remmington has experienced some problems with 
the safety on the model 700 rifles. 

I talked to Mr. Ed Joy on November 9th and he gave me instructions to send my gun back 
to Remmington and they would take care of my gun and the damages involved. I have 
also talked to Mr.Dennis Sanita about replacing my gun, and he said that it should not be a 
problem. I don't think that I could ever feel safe with my rifle again. Mr. Sanita also said to 
furnish estimates of my property damage, which I am enclosing. 

I appreciate your consideration in this matter, and hope that there will be no problems in 
getting this resolved as soon as possible. 

oug ttle 
2025 Higgins Circle 
Beaumont, Texas 77706 
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